
 

 

Detectives Seek the Public’s Assistance in Locating Stabbing Suspect 

August 22, 2018 

 

On Wednesday, August 22, 2018, at 1:16 a.m., 

Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies 

responded to a reported stabbing in the 3300 block 

of SW Garden View Avenue in the community of 

West Slope.  

When they arrived, they located a 33-year-old man 

bleeding from the lower right torso. He was 

transported to a local hospital for treatment and his 

wounds are not believed to be life-threatening. 

A Beaverton Police K9 unit assisted in the initial 

search for the suspect.  

It was later determined that the suspect stole and then fled in a gold 2012 Cadillac 

Escalade bearing Oregon license plate 266EZY.  

Detectives from the sheriff’s office Violent Crimes Unit responded to the scene. The 

investigation identified Julio Aguilar-Garcia, 33, of Beaverton, as the suspect. [A prior 

Multnomah County Jail booking photo from December 2017 is included with this 

release.] The victim and Mr. Aguilar-Garcia are acquaintances. 

Detectives need the public’s help to locate Mr. Aguilar-Garcia and the vehicle he stole. Anyone with 

information is asked to call 503-629-0111 or 911. 

 


